
Ono Island Fire Protection Authority 

28656 Ono Blvd - Orange Beach, AL 36561 
Phone: 251-980-5152 - Email: shannon@onoislandpoa.com 

March 4, 2025 

Baldwin County Commission 

312 Courthouse Square, Ste. 12 

Bay Minette AL 36507 

Dearest County Commission Members: 

The purpose of this letter is to advise that Rudolph Peter Stritzinger, Ill has a term expiring in 2025. 

The members of the Ono Island Water, Sewer and Fire Protection Authority hereby respectfully 

request and recommend that the Baldwin County Commission reappoint the Mr. Stritzinger to server 

another six (6) year term. 

Rudolph Peter Stritzinger, Ill 

3975 Pampano Key 

Orange Beach, AL 36561 

The above member is a qualified elector of Baldwin County. He is not a officers of the state, county or 

any municipality. He is resident and owns real property in the service area of Ono Island Water, Sewer 

and Fire Protection Authority. The current members are confident that he is well qualified and would 

continue to be an asset to the Ono Island Water, Sewer and Fire Protection Authority. 

In conclusion, it is requested that this item be placed on the next earliest County Commission agenda 

for consideration and approval. If you need additional information, please feel free to contact the 

Island Administrator and FPA Assistant Business Manager, Shannon Harrison at 251-980-5152 or 

shannon@onoislandpoa.com 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

���d. 
Shannon L. Harrison 

Ono Island Water, Sewer and Fire Protection Authority 

Assistant Business Manager 

& Ono Island POA, Island Administrator 




